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Comments: I've lived in Missoula MT over 45 years &amp; have camped, kayaked, swam, &amp; hiked Holland

Lake and the Falls and upper Falls with family and friends.  I have reviewed the proposal as it stands.  I believe

re- building any structures beyond the existing sizes of the building will endanger the environmental impact

&amp; integrity of the whole area.  The idea of allowing floating docks is appalling &amp; will be taking up a

precious part of the Lake itself.  The water, falls, Lake shoreline, hiking trails, road, &amp; campground will all be

impacted.  The wildlife that exist in and around the area; the Loons, Turtles, Beavers, fish, deer, elk, bear, etc.,

will all be impacted.

This proposal is another example of the exploitation of Montana!  Please keep Holland Lake and the surrounding

forest lands pristine for all of Montana to enjoy!


